
As a pharmacist already prescribing PrEP, I support Pharmacist-Prescribed PrEP & PEP, as it increases the feasibility for 
pharmacists to help expand access, supporting the End HIV Oregon initiative launched by Oregon Health Authority.  Alternative 
routes to access crucial medications such as PrEP and PEP are urgently needed to meet the needs of individuals who have barriers 
to accessing the current system.  HB 2958 can take Oregon a step closer in helping those at risk gain access to medications that 
have been shown to reduce the risk of HIV infection through approved scientific trials.


